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May 25, 2021: Mrs. Janie Davis, SCHAC
Commissioner, and Mr. Dan Koon, Deputy

Director- Consultative Services attended Brigadier
General Beagle’s 2021 Fort Jackson Annual
Diversity Update .

The purpose of the Ft. Jackson Annual Diversity
Update 1s to provide both the civilian and military
community an update on how Fort Jackson 1s
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